
 

 

 

15/9/23 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Year 3 Trip to Llandudno Friday 6th October 2023 

On Friday 6th October, Year 3 will be going on a trip to Llandudno. We will leave 

school at 9am prompt by coach, but as it is in Wales we will not be returning until 

5pm. The visit will include riding on a tram, visiting the 4000 year old bronze mines 

and having a tour underground. We will be walking up the Great Orme to study the 

landscape. From the top of the Orme we will return to the promenade by tram. 

Children are to wear their uniform jumper or cardigan, but can wear warm trousers, 

sensible comfortable shoes/trainers and a warm waterproof coat. Please provide 

your child with a packed lunch in a named disposable bag. Please no cans, glass 

bottles, fizzy drinks or energy drinks. School can provide a packed lunch for those 

eligible for free school meals, please complete the separate form that will be sent by 

parent app 

This trip links with both History and Geography topics for this half term.   

The cost of this trip has been subsidised by school and we are requesting a 

voluntary contribution of £15.00 to cover the costs of the travel, tram journey and 

entrance into the mine. 

If sufficient donations are not received, the trip will have to be cancelled. 

Please log on to parent pay to make your payment. 

 

Yours Sincerely 

Mr Donoghue and Miss Joyce 

Year 3 Teachers. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  


